
 
Dear Parent 
 
Re: Year 6 Maths Booster 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer additional booster sessions to a certain number of pupils in Year 6. The 
sessions will take place before the school day begins every Monday, Thursday and Friday at 8:00 am each 
week and will begin on Monday 15th November. The sessions will be focussed around maths 
arithmetic/reasoning skills and there is strong research to suggest that this will also have a positive 
impact on test scores and academic attainment. 
Your child has been offered a place in this session as we believe that the additional support could really 
help him/her to excel further in maths and we strongly encourage that you allow your child to attend. 
Please can you complete and return the slip below to either myself or the office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Nadeem and Mrs. Nore 
Year 6 Class Teachers 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name: _________________________________       Class: _____________________________ 
 
 
 
Signed: ______________________________________ 
 


